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7th March 2024 

Year 2 – Turner Sims Visit 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

This afternoon we have been informed that spaces have become available for Year 2 to be part of an 
extraordinary music project, our students have had the privilege of collaborating with the esteemed London 
Sinfonia, crafting their own compositions to be performed in concert by professional musicians. 

 
On Friday, March 8th, we will be departing from school at approximately 10:15 AM, traveling by minibus to 
Turner Sims in Southampton. This excursion marks a pivotal moment in our students' musical journey, as 
they will watch their pieces come alive on a larger stage. 

 
The event will commence at 10:30 AM and will conclude by 12:30 PM, allowing ample time for our students 
to immerse themselves in the experience and bask in the applause of their audience. 

 
Please get in contact with the school if you have any queries. 

 

 
Ms. R.Frape 
Year 2 Class Teacher and Assistant Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 


